Richard E. Dunn, Director
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Land Protection Branch
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESQURCES 4244 Tnternational Parkway

Suite 104
1 : Atlanta, Georgia 30354
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Ms. Tressa Rutland

Directorate of Public Works
1550 Veterans Parkway
Building 1137

Ft. Stewart, Georgia 31314-4927

SUBJECT:  Heating Oil UST Spill Site, Bldg 419 — Ft. Stewart, Georgia

Dear Ms. Rutland:

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed the July 2018 Monitoring
Only Report prepared by SpecPro Environmental Services LLC for the site referenced above.

EPD approves of the recommendations in Section V of the report. Feel free to contact me at 404
362 2556 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

es S. Guentert
eologist I

oe; John Sayer, EPD
File




